
Thursday, April 14, 2016 
 
1) Ambassador Hank Cooper April 12, 2016—SDI Promised…SpaceX 
Delivering…More to Come?: 
 
Whoever is selected as the next President of the United States will inherit one of 
the most difficult and important duties entrusted to the Commander and Chief: 
protecting our nation’s vital interests, both at home and abroad. Two of the most 
pressing challenges facing our nation are terrorism and the threat of an 
electromagnetic pulse (EMP). 
 
The fastest and most effective way to deliver an EMP attack is to detonate a 
nuclear-tipped missile above U.S. territory. Should our adversaries obtain an 
EMP capability, our way of life could be irreversibly altered beyond recognition – 
within seconds. To prevent such a scenario and protect the nation, the United 
States must prioritize investing in a layered, comprehensive ballistic missile 
defense system that will deter our adversaries from acquiring and using missiles 
that can strike the homeland. 
 
Join us for a discussion about the threats that the U.S. faces from terrorism and 
an EMP and what the response should be from the next president to strengthen 
strategic defense. 
 

Wednesday, April 20, 2016, at 6 pm 
The Heritage Foundation’s Allison Auditorium 

 

2) Methane Mendacity and Madness: 

 
We have at least a century of untapped oil and natural gas (and of coal) right 
under our feet. To lock that up, based on unproven, illusory, fabricated, 
fraudulent climate chaos claims, is utter insanity. 
 
Even crazier, most anti-fossil-fuel zealots also oppose nuclear and hydroelectric 
power – and want future electricity generated primarily or solely with wind 
turbines and solar panels. To blanket our scenic, crop and wildlife lands with 
wind farms, solar installations and biofuel plantations – and destroy economies, 
jobs living standards, health and welfare in the process – is nothing short of 
criminal. 
 
President Obama and presidential candidates Clinton and Sanders assure us we 
can have 30% renewables by 2030, 50% by 2050, 100% by 2100 – or some 
similar magic, catchy, sound bite concoction. 
 
3) Cindy and I talked with candidates for Indiana Attorney General last night as a 
debate was held for them in Lawrence Township.  A couple of the candidates 
thought our claims of the superior resiliency of coal fired plants to EMP and acts 
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of terrorism versus other power generation methods could possibly have some 
merit in helping them fight back against the Obama Administration’s overreaching 
regulations against the coal industry when it was framed as a national security 
issue.   
 
4) Everyone is invited to the Indy National Security Summit Saturday, April 30 
running from 10 am – 4:30 pm at the Indiana War Memorial as you will get a 
chance to ask questions from nationally recognized experts on protecting our 
electric grid as well as candidates for federal office. 
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